
 

 

 

06.11.17 Year 1 hearing tests 

06.11.17 Maths afternoon for 
parents all invited.  

27.11.17 Flu vaccinations  

7.11.17 – Harrogate Town Football 
club KS1 workshop in the 
afternoon. All children must 
have a PE kit and earrings 
removed to take part.  

10.11.17- Children in Need 

10.11.17- Parents are invited to 
our first celebration assembly.  
 

12.12.17 6-7pm KS1 Christmas 

play (children to arrive at 5.30pm) 

 

13.12.17 1.30–2.30pm KS1 

Christmas play. 

 

22.12.17- Finish school for 

Christmas  

 

 

 

            
 

Key Stage One News 

Dates for your diary  

3rd Novemeber 2017 

Year One 
This week we started our new science topic based 
on light and dark. Please see the topic web which 
was sent out on 31.10.17. In phonics we have 
been looking at the family of sounds connected to 
‘i’. In English we are planning and writing our own 
version of the story “we’re going on a leaf hunt.” 
In maths we have been focusing on 2D and 3D 
shape.  
 
Next week we will be investigating what shadows 
are in science and learning listening and spacial 
awareness skills in PE through games.  
 

“An out of this world 

Christmas” 
In music this half term we will be practicing the 
songs for our KS1 Christmas play “An out of this 

world Christmas.”  
Keep practicing the songs at 

http://www.edgyproductions.com/shop/an-out-of-
this-world-christmas/  
We will be sending out speaking parts shortly.  
 

Christmas Hampers 
It is that time of year where each class are 
collecting items for the Christmas hampers.  
Year 1- Purple 

Year 2- Green 

http://www.edgyproductions.com/shop/an-out-of-this-world-christmas/
http://www.edgyproductions.com/shop/an-out-of-this-world-christmas/


  

 

 

3rd November 2017 

 

 Year Two  
 

This week 

This week the Y2 children have started their topic 
with a bang. They enjoyed visiting Aldborough and 
Boroughbridge to find out more about their 
locality. They conducted two car surveys and 
identified features of a village and a town.  In 
Maths the children have started their work on 
multiplication and we have been looking at 
multiplying an amount by two.  
 

Next Week 

As part of our topic work we are going to send 
letters to local businesses asking them whether 
they would like us to create promotional videos for 
their businesses. In Maths we will be looking at 
multiplying an amount by five and answering 
multiplication word problems.  

 
What can you do to help your child at home? 

 
Spelling practise- A new list of spellings has been 
sent out today in your child’s homework book. The 
children will be tested every Friday.  
 
In English we are writing information texts. Talk to 
your child about topics they are interested in. 
What facts can we find out about these topics?  

 

 
 

 

If you need to contact any of the class 
teachers in KS1 you can find us on the 

playground after school, alternatively you 
can send us an email … 

 
Year 1  Mrs Jenkinson  

c.jenkinson@boroughbridge-pri.n-
yorks.sch.uk 

 
Year 2  Miss Gloag  

k.gloag@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
 
 

Key Stage One News 

Children in need 

 

For children in need we 

are going to have a non 

uniform day. We ask for a 

£1 donation to dress up.  

 

In addition to this we are 

holding a create something 

spotty art competition. It 

is 50p to enter and Mrs 

Scott will announce the 

winners in Friday 

assembly.  

mailto:c.jenkinson@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk
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